LENNOX SCHOOL DISTRICT 41-4

Serving the communities of Chancellor, Lennox, & Worthing
EVERY SCHOOL. EVERY STUDENT. EVERY DAY.

3-12-2020

To: Lennox School District Families
From: Chad Conaway, Superintendent

Re: COVID-19, Coronavirus

Greetings Lennox School District Families

We are taking every precaution to limit the spread of COVID-19, commonly referred to as
Coronavirus. Our goal is to preserve our learning organizations for as long as possible, as this is
deemed an essential function. Beginning today at 5:00 p.m., we are suspending all non-essential
activities until further notice. This includes tonight’s wrestling banquet and talent show.
Kindergarten screening will continue as planned, but has been moved to Lennox Elementary.
More information will follow later this afternoon.

Just a reminder to continue with the preventative actions below:

Frequent and thorough hand washing for at least 20 seconds

Use hand sanitizer if soap and water aren’t available.

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.

Avoid close contact with sick people.

Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue or cough/sneeze into your elbow.
Stay home when you are sick.

Thank you for doing your part in keeping everyone healthy!

Chad Conaway, Superintende
Lennox School District

Our Mission: To work together to inspire lifelong learners who innovate, persevere, and collaborate to solve the challenges of tomorrow.



